HAPPY
THANKSGIVING

Hi BME Parents,

| wanted to just wish you and your family a Happy Thanksgiving! | just want to let you know |
am THANKFUL for each of you! Thankful that you trust BME with the education for your
child, and thankful for the help you give to me for fundraisers and other events! | also am
thankful for your child. We have a great group of kids and they are so kind and helpful! So
thank you for being part of the BME family and | hope you have a restful enjoyable
holiday! May God Bless all of you!

| also want to say THANK YOU to our teachers. It is not easy having only 2 teachers on staff
filling the role of teacher, Principal, and secretary, but they do a great job! They are always
available to talk to us parents when we need to and | am just thankful to them for all they do!

Also, just two update to share with you:

Eqg Making-December 2"

All parents are needed for BME Fundraiser to make chocolate peanut butter and coconut eggs to
sell. We will be making the eggs on Sunday, December 2nd from 9am-3pm. We will have
two shifts, a morning shift (9am-12 noon) and an afternoon shift (12:00 pm-3pm). We ask that
one parent from each family signs up to help please for at least one shift. If you can help all day,
that would be appreciated.

As a reminder this is a school wide fundraiser to help keep our costs down for tuition. We have
the potential to raise a couple thousand dollars with this fundraiser. To help us reach this goal
we really need everyone's help!

We also ask if you have a crock pot and Kitchen Aid mixer to please also bring that along for us
to use. Please also show up to your shift on time. | know Sunday can be a busy day for most
parents.

Here is the sign up for you to select which shift you will be able to help out:
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/508054EAFA82EATFC1-bmeeqqg



https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.signupgenius.com%2Fgo%2F508054EAFA82EA7FC1-bmeegg&data=02%7C01%7C%7Ccc77d66f84914705dc9a08d64ffcf7cb%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C636784346158053771&sdata=p50fXlDG6JUdTIPmVadObkVZz475QP7JGD%2FtkLoIBqU%3D&reserved=0

Holiday Family Fun Night- December 15th

Please see the attached flyer with details. All students will be participating in the
evening. Please have your student arrive by 5:45 pm and bring your favorite holiday snacks to
share. We plan to end the evening by around 8 pm.

Thank you and have a great week!

Many Blessings,
Gina Fuhrmann
Home & School Leader
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